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Tel. No.: (074) 442-7819

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No.: ___’_/_(L___, Series of 2013

To : All Division Promotional Staff;
Public Schools District Supervisors;
Secondary School Principals;
Elementary School Principals;
Administrative Officers;
Teachers - In - Charge;

Parents; and

All Others Concerned

)2013

. ESTECATEON - Cé

From RINO, CESO V \
Schools Division Superintendent\«(‘%
v
Subject : DISSEMINATION THE INVITATION FROM THE CHILD AND
FAMILY SERVICE PHILIPPINES AND SAINT LOUIS UNIVERSITY
SUNFLOWER CHILDREN’S CENTER TO THE 2013 PARENT’S
CONGRESS
Date . 27 August 2013
01. Attached is a letter from Child and Family Service Philippines

and Saint Louis University Sunflower Children’s Center through Mrs.
Bernadette P. Ymson the Program Director, inviting parents, teachers,
and employees to the 2013 Parents’ Congress on September 28, 2013
(Saturday) at the 8th Floor, Decaestecker Building, SLU School of
Teacher Education, Navy Base, Baguio City with the theme “Keeping
First What Matters Most - Love, Attachment and the Happy Child.”

02. Widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.



20 August 2013

ATTY. AGUSTIN P. LABAN Il
Administrative Officer V TERL S BAGUID Oy

Officer-in-charge AUG 2 7 2013

Department of Education

Baguio City st e R R Y§

Dear Sir:

[SAGIICTIAPIAN

Greetings!

Child and Family Service Philippines and the Saint Louis University Sunflower Children’s Center are pleased to
invite you, your staff and parents to the 2013 Parents’ Congress. This will be held on 28 September 2013 at the g™
Floor, Decaestecker Building, SLU School of Teacher Education, Navy Base, Baguio City. Registration starts at 7:00
a.m., and the program proper will punctually begin at 8:00 a.m.

With the theme: “Keeping First What Matters Most — Love, Attachment and the Happy Child”, this year’s
congress will cover topics on Attachment: the Root of Love and Meaningful Relationships, Preparing the Nest: Raising
Happy and Healthy Children, and Attached at the Heart - Parents’ Perspective in Establishing Meaningful Connections
with Children. Concurrent workshops will also take place in the afternoon that will touch on the following: Teachers
as Secondary Attachment Figures, the Father as Primary Attachment Figure, Working with Children and Adults with
Attachment Issues, Bullying among High School Students as Influenced by Parenting and Attachment Styles, and the
Cybercrime Prevention Law of 2012.

Registration fees will be collected to cover for kits, certificates, lunch and morning snacks.  Each
Professional and regular participant will have to pay Six Hundred Pesos only (PhP 600.00), while each student
participant has to pay Four Hundred Pesos only (PhP 400.00) provided a valid school ID for the current semester /

school year is presented upon registration.

You may pre-register at the SLU Sunflower Children’s Center, Home Sweet Home, Governor Pack Road,
Baguio City, or at CFSPI, 11 Manzanillo Subdivision, Easter School Road, Baguio City.

Thank you and | look forward to your participation to this congress. Please do not hesitate to get in touch
with the undersigned through the landline number, 442-1107, for more information.

As we jointly stand for children, | remain

Sincerely yours,

MRS. BERNADETTE P. YMSON

Program Director



